
 
 
 

 

 

Monday 11th September 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Huntcliff enrichment visit 

 

Our Year 6 pupils will be visiting Huntcliff school for an enrichment opportunity on 
Friday 29th September. 

The children will be escorted by bus, along with WWA staff, to the school where they 

will enjoy workshops such as wood-work, practical science and maths. It will be a 

great opportunity for them to access some secondary school facilities and also a 

chance for them to get a feel for what life at secondary school will be like. 

As parents, you don’t need to do anything specific in preparation. We will register as 

normal at WWA and then the bus will transport us to Huntcliff. Lunch and snacks will 

be provided free of charge for everyone but pupils can bring a packed lunch if they 

would feel more comfortable. We will return to school prior to the usual end of the 
school day. 

If you have any questions about the visit, please contact the school office. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr C Fitzpatrick 

Headteacher 


